
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Linda Sposito 

Dec. 9, 2020      941-575-5060 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Beginning the week of Jan. 4, 2021 through April 30, 2021(weather permitting), 

construction is scheduled to commence on Palm Avenue from the Chasteen St. 

intersection to McGregor St. The project will be phased starting with the road 

closure between the project limits, historic street brick removal and staging. 

The Utilities Dept. will then begin removal and replacement of underground 

water/service and sewer lines mid-January to the early part of February (weather 

permitting).  Upon completion and formal award a contractor will mobilize to 

complete: road bed stabilization, curb and ADA ramp replacements, asphalt base, 

final sand- in and bricking replacement. 

Travelers are requested to use extreme caution while workers are present in the 

right of way. Allow additional time for travel due to detours while work is 

performed.  Temporary delays are to be anticipated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Sposito, Sr. Project Manager, 

Public Works Department at (941)575-5050 between the business hours of 8:00 

a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 

 
 
 

 

 

RUN DATE: December 9, 2020 
  

E-mail:  City Council 
 


